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CHARTER REVIEW COMMISSION TO HOLD PUBLIC HEARING ON TUESDAY,
JUNE 15, 2021

CLOVIS, NM - The City of Clovis is currently undergoing a review of the Clovis City Charter.
The Charter Review Commission consists of the mayor, two commissioners, and eight citizen
members. The next meeting of the Charter Review Commission is scheduled for 6:00p.m.,
Tuesday, June 15, 2021, at the North Annex of the Clovis-Carver Public Library, located at 701
N. Main Street in Clovis. The public is invited to attend the meeting to present any changes to
the Charter that they wish to be considered. A copy of the Charter can be found here:
https://library.municode.com/nm/clovis/codes/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=CH

For questions regarding the public hearing of the Charter Review Commission, please contact the
City Manager’s Office at (575) 769-7828.
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